
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 

RFP 08-23A  
AUDIO VISUAL EQUIPMENT  

AND LABOR SERVICES 
 
 
 
 

Per the RFP timeline, questions were due  
Friday, September 8, 2023.   

 
This serves as notice that no questions were submitted regarding 

the RFP for Audio Visual Equipment and Labor Services. 
 
 

We look forward to receiving proposals by 1pm EST on Friday, 
September 29th from those parties interested  

in responding to this RFP. 


